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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Peaslee, William W
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 1:54 PM
To: Wakely, Lindsey
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N; Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: RE: 08 NCAC 21 .0105

There generally are not any questions on repeals. 
 
William W. Peaslee 
Rules Review Commission Counsel / Legislative Liaison 
Office of Administrative Hearings 
1711 New Hope Church Road 
Raleigh NC, 27609 
(984) 236-1939 
Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 
 

From: Wakely, Lindsey <Lindsey.Wakely@ncsbe.gov>  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 11:13 AM 
To: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: RE: 08 NCAC 21 .0105 
 
Thank you.  
 
I may have a conflict in attending the March meeting, since we also have a contested case hearing scheduled in 
Jacksonville that day. Attendance of the rulemaking coordinator or counsel may not be necessary since this is a 
simple repeal, based on an amendment to the authorizing statute. That said, we certainly want to be available for 
questions if needed. If I, or a colleague, can attend via Webex, is there particular steps we need to take before the 
meeting to let you know that we available remotely for questions? 
 
Thanks,  
 

From: Peaslee, William W <bill.peaslee@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Friday, February 28, 2025 10:56 AM 
To: Wakely, Lindsey <Lindsey.Wakely@ncsbe.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: 08 NCAC 21 .0105 
 
Good morning, 
 
It is my intention to recommend approval of the above captioned repeal at the March RRC meeting. 
 
As always if you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 
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William W. Peaslee 
Rules Review Commission Counsel / Legislative Liaison 
Office of Administrative Hearings 
1711 New Hope Church Road 
Raleigh NC, 27609 
(984) 236-1939 
Bill.Peaslee@oah.nc.gov 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 
 


